INVENTHELP®

December 28, 2022

VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL AND EMAIL

Mail Stop 24
Director of the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office
P.O. Box 1450
Alexandria, VA 22313-1450
toni.krasnic@uspto.gov

RE: Response to Complaint of Lawrence Boden Sr.

Dear Sir or Madam:

We are in receipt of your letter dated December 7, 2022, as well as the complaint form submitted by Lawrence Boden Sr. ("Mr. Boden"). We believe that this is a case of mistaken identity. InventHelp has no record of Mr. Boden ever being a client, or even contacting InventHelp to inquire about its services. Further, while Mr. Boden asserts that he spoke to a representative named "Gorge" in connection with his idea, InventHelp does not have any representatives named "Gorge" and believe he has the wrong company.

In closing, InventHelp has never done business with — or otherwise heard of or from — Mr. Boden. We appreciate the opportunity to respond and are disappointed by the false narrative set forth in the complaint form.

Sincerely,

Maura Robbins
Compliance Manager